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5/11/16
An audit of the MDMLG financial records for Dec. 1, 2013 through June 30, 2015 was completed in August 2015.  The records were found to be in order and the federal tax forms had been submitted on time.  The 2015-16 fiscal year audit will occur this summer in July or August.
Respectfully submitted,

Ellen O’Donnell
Auditor, MDMLG
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